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Longhorn Industrial Drive Road Closure 
 
New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that road work will commence Longhorn 

Industrial Drive, from the intersection of FM 306 to the intersection of Dexter Drive, on Monday March 28th. 

 A complete road closure will be necessary to reconstruct the roadway and install new turning lanes.  The 

project is expected to be completed by Friday, April 22nd, weather and other factors permitting.  

 For additional information, contact the City of New Braunfels Engineering Division, at (830) 221-4020. 
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